ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Chris Jensen <cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 8:39 AM

To: critchl1@rochester.rr.com; projects@buffalosolar.com

Cc: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org; devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org;
lance.brabant@mrbgroup.com

Subject: 4459 Middle Cheshire Road - Solar

Attachments: RequestofWaiverApplication.pdf

Good Morning,
We are creating the Zoning law Determination today and will email it out later today or Monday..

While reviewing the application we noticed the plans were not stamped/signed by a licensed professional.

We often issue building permits based on aerial images and sketches... but since this is going in front of the Board for
approvals, a waiver from a professionally prepared plan is required.

Attached is a copy.

Thanks,
Chris



